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Covid 19 Update

	

Following the Prime Minister's announcements and advice from our professional bodies, we are moving to a service where we no

longer provide any ROUTINE veterinary care. This is to ensure the health and safety of our staff and our clients, and to strictly

adhere to social distancing policies as set out by the government.

We will be providing care to ANY ill or injured animal in order to preserve animal welfare. Please contact the surgery as normal

with any concerns you have regarding your horses' welfare. We may only need to offer phone advice, and any horses that require

treatment in order to preserve welfare will be examined. These decisions will be made on a case by case basis and the handler of the

horse will need to confirm they are free of COVID 19 symptoms prior to our attendance.

We will continue to offer our normal 24 hour emergency cover. Your horse's welfare is paramount to us and we thank you for your

understanding at this difficult time. If you have any questions or would like to speak to a vet, please contact the office on 01772

861300
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